
I have owned property in Narragansett since 1987 as rental, this is my retirement income. I live at 32 
Wanda st in Narragansett. I strongly support this bill, it reduces the current limits on renting and 
provides badly needed housing for URI students as has. been done for decades. Thank you for listening 
to my concerns.     Dennis Mcdavitt  
 


